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Dear Parent/Carer 

Change to School Start and Finish Times 

Since returning to school in August 2020, we have operated staggered starts and finishes to the school 

day to limit the congestion and the number of adults gathering in one place to help suppress the 

spread of Covid 19. 

This certainly helped and had a positive impact but after some careful consideration, we are going to 

revert to our more traditional start and finish times of 9am and 3pm for every class in the school as 

of Monday 8th November. 

We will offer an early entry to our Primary 1-3 pupils, opening the doors for them at 850am.   

Our offer of an early entry is dependent on staffing and should we experience a high rate of staff 

absence this may not be possible.  If that becomes the case, we will give you as much notice as 

possible. 

I am conscious of the fact that prior to Covid 19 restrictions, in conjunction with St David’s, we offered 

a Breakfast Club.  This again is subject to appropriate staffing levels, but rest assured that we are in 

discussion with St David’s about being able to resume the breakfast club after the Christmas holidays. 

As always if you have any questions then please contact me via the school office 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr G T Mothersole 

Acting Head Teacher 
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